
The Wisconsin Department of Military Affairs Wisconsin Emergency Management 2024 HS ALERT
Bomb Robot grant will fund the purchase of an advanced large-scale bomb robot along with
auxiliary equipment and attachments. The bomb robot will allow bomb technicians in the
Milwaukee Police Department’s Tactical Unit to use mechanical means to disarm, remove, and
dispatch explosives without risking law enforcement personnel.

The Milwaukee Police Department (MPD) strives to be a department where every member works
with our community to help build sustainable healthy neighborhoods, free of crime and maintained
by positive relationships. MPD is committed to transparency, including transparency related to
citizen engagement and our ongoing constitutional policing efforts. This proposal has no anticipated
equity impacts.

The bomb robot equipment will enhance the Milwaukee Police Department’s ability to respond to
threats while keeping law enforcement personnel and members of the public safe. There are not
anticipated negative impacts.
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No MPD engagement efforts are included in the proposal. The 2024 HS Alert Bomb Robot grant
focuses specifically on funding the purchase of an advanced large-scale bomb robot along with
auxiliary equipment and attachments.

No equity impacts are anticipated. Any unanticipated equity impacts will be documented, reviewed,
and addressed by supervision of the Milwaukee Police Department.

While no equity impacts are anticipated, any necessary mitigation strategies will be determined by
MPD supervision in accordance with the MPD Code of Conduct and Standard Operating
Procedures.


